Pirate Radio Landlords Face Fines Under FCC Crackdown
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]The Federal Communications Commission started prosecuting the owners of properties where pirate radio stations are based, exercising a power that the Protecting Intellectual Rights Against Theft and Expropriation Act recently gave it. Landlords could pay as much as $2 million if they know about such broadcasts and don't take measures to stop them.
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